
 SW TAYLORS FERRY ROAD 

BRIDGE & SIDEWALK PROJECT 
 

SW Taylors Ferry Road Closure 

 
During the project, there will be an anticipated 5 week closure of Taylors 

Ferry Road at the bridge site (immediately west of SW 80
th

 Avenue). The 

exact dates of the closure have yet to be determined but will occur during 

the Summer 2019 time frame consistent with restrictions on in-water work 

activities in Ash Creek . 

 

The site conditions, overhead utilities and limited work area require the 

road closure for timely project completion. 

 

During road closure, detour route signing will be posted. 


